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        1050 Wyandotte Avenue 
         Mansfield, OH 44906       

                   419-526-9540 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians,  
  
 As we are quarantining for Thursday, Jan 14, 2022 and Jan 15, 2022, I have sent 
computers and chargers home with students, along with a folder that contains work for those 
days.  
 

I will be holding 2 zoom meetings per day. One will be at 10am and the other at 1pm. This is for 
both days. Ms. Acker will also be in zooms to help students as well. We will be going over the 
work I’ve sent home. Your student can access it from homeroom in Canvas. If you do not have 
internet access, zoom has a free app for phones and I can send a link to join.  
 

The students should have the following work: 
 Science pages 179-191 (A lesson to use to complete the lesson review on pg 191.) 
 

 One Math packet that has a page of notes and a page of problems. 
 

 Two ELA reading papers with 4 question quizzes. 
  
 All of these assignments are to be completed by Tuesday, January 18th and will be 
graded then.  
 Any student that was not at school on Wednesday, Jan 12, can pick up their 
folders/computers in the front office from 8am -3pm. 
 

If you have any questions you can call the school between 9am-2pm, text me at 419-560-3690, 
or email me at ewoodmansee@foundationacad.org. 
 

Thank you,  
 Emily Woodmansee 
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